

# Mayor Robert E. Simison

### **City Council Members:**

Treg Bernt Joe Borton Luke Cavener Brad Hoaglun Jessica Perreault Liz Strader

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: Mayor Robert Simison & Councilmembers

FROM: Garrett White, Recreation Manager, MPR Dept.

DATE: March 5, 2021

RE: Meridian Youth Baseball 2021 Fuller Park Field Use Agreement

## **Background**

Prior to the City of Meridian taking ownership of Fuller Park from the West Ada Recreation District, Meridian Youth Baseball had priority use on the three Fuller Park ball fields. The Parks & Recreation Department and Meridian Youth Baseball would like to enter into a Field Use Agreement for Fuller Park allowing Meridian Youth Baseball to have priority use on the three ball fields at Fuller Park on specific dates as they did last season and many seasons before. This agreement allows Meridian Youth Baseball to keep their current participation numbers up and allows them to continue to grow as Meridian grows.

### **Proposal**

To approve the 2021 Fuller Park Field Use Agreement as presented.